
 
 
 
 

FBA BOARD MEETING AGENDA 
Tuesday, May 3, 2016 – 7:00-9:30 pm 

1099 22nd St NW, Party Room  
 
Meeting called to order 7:15pm  
 
Board members Lynn Hamdan, Peter Maye, Marina Streznewski, Robert DePriest, Catherine 
Pitcher and Chris Labas in attendance.  
 
Quorum established.  
 
Marina Streznewski moved to limit student membership to GW students. Motion seconded by 
Chris Labas.  Motion passed unanimously, no abstentions, none opposed.  
 
Board member Karen Medsker arrived 7:45pm.  
 
Catherine Pitcher moved to approve letter written by Marina Streznewski about Mayor’s plan on 
homelessness in the district.  Motion seconded by Lynn Hamdan.  Motion passed unanimously, 
no abstentions, none opposed.  
 
Marina Streznewski moved that the FBA sign on to the letter written by the Fair Budget 
Coalition. Motion seconded by Lynn Hamdan.  Motion passed unanimously, no abstentions, 
none opposed.  
 
Board moved by acclamation that there would be no membership meeting in July and August 
due to travel schedules.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00pm.  
 


